Pumpkin Patch Creation

Volunteer Day
Saturday, May 14, 2016 @ 9am

Dunham Families!

If you haven't heard the good news yet, the Dunham Garden program is
designing a pumpkin patch for next school year. Our goal is to grow 1
pumpkin for each Dunham student.

Starting at 9am, Saturday, May 14, come help us put up the fence,
irrigation and create mounds of soil, compost, and manure for our
Pumpkin patch.

If you have any of these tools please bring them:
e Wheelbarrow

Rakes

Hoes

Shovels

Measuring Tapes

Don't forget to bring your gardening Gloves, Sun Hat, and Sunscreen! The
more helpers the merrier! There will be a volunteer sign-up sheet in the
office, or you can call to RSVP at (707)795-5050.

Thank you for all your help!

-Miss Lindsey, Garden Teacher



